
 

 

December 1, 2011 

Giant Mine Remediation Project EA (EA 0808-001)  
 

Dear Parties, 

Re:  Review Board Information Requests, Round Two 

On November 29th, 2011, the Review Board received a request from the Yellowknives Dene First Nation for an 
extension for its submission of the second round of Information Requests.  The Review Board notes that this 
request was received prior to the IR deadline, and that the developer has indicated that this would not affect 
the timing of its responses.  The Review Board has decided to grant the Yellowknives Dene First Nation an 
extension until December 6th, 2011. 

The Review Board is now issuing its own Information Requests.  Seven of these are directed to the developer, 
and one is directed to Fisheries and Oceans Canada.  Responses are requested by January 16th, 2012. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (867) 766-7056 or by e-mail at aehrlich@reviewboard.ca .   

Sincerely, 

(Original signed by)     

____________________ 

Alan Ehrlich 
Manager of Environmental Impact Assessment 
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